Lowell Metropolitan Police Commission Chief's Report

July 24th, 2025

Vehicle Update: We are still waiting for the last 3 vehicles to be upfitted.

K9 Bowling Fundraiser: Savannah and Addison Brown raised \$13,528 for our K9 program and were recently commended for it at the last town council meeting.

June Production: We had a historically busy month with 107 criminal charges for the month. This is significantly higher than we have ever had in a month.

July 4th Holiday Weekend: The weekend passed with minimal incidents.